Newton Moore Senior High School

Hotchin Street Bunbury WA 6230

Principal: Susan Kerr M.Ed.Admin, B.Ed, Dip.Teach





T: 08 9722 2400 F: 08 9795 9159

E: newtonmoore.shs@det.wa.edu.au W: www.newtonmooreshs.wa.edu.au

Dear Parent

Secondary Assistance Scheme

You could receive up to \$350 towards your child's 2019 school contributions & charges.

If you hold a Centrelink concession card which will be current during term 1 in 2019, you may be eligible to apply for the Secondary Assistance Scheme.

To be eligible to claim, the parent must hold one of the following Centrelink concession cards:

- Family Health Care Card
- Pensioner Concession Card
- Veterans' Affairs Pensioner Concession Card

The card must be current during term 1 2019.

This application entitles you to \$235.00 paid directly to the school towards your child's contributions and charges **PLUS**, a \$115.00 clothing allowance which can be paid to your bank account or to the school to go towards your child's school contributions & charges, reducing your account payable to the school.

Applications close on the last day of term 1, Friday 12th April 2019.

For more information, please contact Michele in the accounts office on 9722 2419 or call into our office during the hours of 8.00am and 4.00pm.

If you are eligible, please bring your concession card to the accounts office in administration where your application will be lodged electronically, as well as your bank details for the clothing allowance to be paid into.

If you are unable to come into the school during office hours, please call Michele on 9722 2419 for alternative options.

Yours sincerely

Accounts Office November 2018